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Minutes of the April 14, 2021 Meeting  

The  April  meeting  of  Chapter  59  of  the  Society  of  Broadcast
Engineers was held April 14, 2021 on line via Zoom. There were 10
in attendance. Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:00 noon.  He asked 
secretary Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the February 10th 
meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Greg Best and 
the second by Dave Buell. The motion passed by acclamation.

There was no old business.

There was a lengthy discussion about chapter elections initiated 
by Dave Buell.  Mike Rogers explained that sometimes work 
prevented him from participation in the meetings so someone else 
would have to step in and fill his meeting leadership role.  
Chapter vice chairmen, John Beck, was absent from the meeting so 
his continued participation as vice chairman was undetermined.  
Other chapter positions seemed to be solid.  As a side bar to the
election issue was the discussion about continuing to meet 
monthly by zoom or attempt to resume meetings in person.  Some 
were quite concerned about maintain social distancing and wearing
of masks others were not.  The motion of seeking advice from the 
national SBE office about resuming chapter meetings in person was
considered.  Nothing was resolved with either issue.

The motion to adjourn was by John Gray and the second by Steve 
Hendrix. 

There was no formal program but an open form on engineering 
topics.
  

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss
Secretary/Treasurer


	Minutes of the April 14, 2021 Meeting

